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Article 28: Children have a right to a primary education. 

 
Monday 9th June 2025 

 
Activities Week  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to share details about the upcoming Activities Week, which promises to be a fun and 
memorable experience for your children. Please find below the schedule and important information for 
the week. A reminder of the kit list required for the week is included on the following page. 

Each day, children should arrive at school at the usual time of 8:15–8:30 AM. For each of the days, you 
will receive a text message to notify you of when your children are on their way back to school.  
Below is the breakdown of the week’s activities: 

Monday – Overnight Camp: The hall will be set up from 8:10 AM for children to drop off their luggage. 
Parents are required to hand over any overnight medication at this time. 
Tuesday - Return from Camp: We are due back at school at 2:30 PM, when you can collect your 
child and take them home if you would like to. We will of course supervise the children until 3:10pm 
for those who cannot collect early. Please note that medication must be collected by an adult. 
Wednesday-South Coast Adventures: Children will return at approximately 5:20 PM and must be 
collected. Please could children arrive to school with their swimming costume (no bikinis) on underneath 
their clothes to maximise time on the water at Hamworthy Park. 
Thursday – Paulton’s Park: Children will return to school at approximately 5:20 PM and must be 
collected. For this trip, children are required to wear their school uniform. 
Friday – Splashdown: This activity takes place within school hours, so children will arrive and be 
dismissed at the usual finishing time. Please could children arrive to school with their swimming costume 
(no bikinis) on underneath their clothes to maximise time in the water park.  

For safeguarding reasons, the children will be dismissed from their usual Year 6 gate. Do not attempt to 
take your child directly off the coach. This will give us the chance to hand out mobile phones and for 
children to collect their home items that they may have left in the cloakroom. Thank you for your support.  
If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Mawer 
Year 6 Leader 
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